SELECTBOARD MINUTES

June 1, 2009

This special meeting was called to order at 1:05pm at the Dummerston Town Office in Dummerston, Vermont.

Members Present: Vice-Chair Tom Bodett, Wayne Emery and Zeke Goodband

Also Present: Road Foreman Lee Chamberlin, Tom Johnson, Peter Howe & John Goudreault from Fay, Spofford, Thorndike, Inc. (via telephone).

The Board met with the engineers via telephone to discuss possible repairs to the east end of the covered bridge and to see if the added weight will be too much.

There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 1:35pm.

June 3, 2009	
Approved	
Tom Bodett, Vice-Chair	
Wayne Emery, Clerk	

Submitted by: Wayne Emery, Clerk